
 
 

 

May 2024 

• Dr. Aideen Ryan and Prof. Joanne Lysaght updated the committee on the SITC satellite. The 

marketing material has been circulated, and the website and registration is updated. 

Sponsorship money has also been secured for the meeting. 

• Prof. Ed Lavelle provided an update on the ECI meeting. The abstract reviewing and 

organisation is completed. 

• Dr. Aideen Ryan, Prof. Joanne Lysaght and Prof. Ed Lavelle will meet to organise workshops 

for the ECI meeting. 

• The ISI outreach group have developed two new stations and teaching packs; the anatomy 

station and the weight of the immune system. 

• There was an outreach event also ran in UCC with Transition Year students. 

 


